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Q: Is this opportunity intended for the 2024-25 Project SEARCH year?
A: The funds are allocated for the development of Project SEARCH programs for the 2025-26 year (beginning in September 2025).

Q: If a proposed project includes a target audience of transition aged youth; specifically young people who will be exiting school within the next year, will they be able to be covered by the funding provided through this grant award? 
A: The awarded funds are strictly intended for licensing/start-up costs for a new Project SEARCH program. While applicants may propose a hybrid model that includes transition age youth, it is an expectation that any awarded program will serve our DDS population.
